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December 15, 2023
To Our Patients,

Just a brief note fo let you know that after 36 years, | am retiring from clinical
practice at Northwest Asthma & Allergy Center on January 31, 2024.

It has truly been a pleasure and a privilege o provide specialty care to so many
patients. In many cases, I've had the opportunity to see three generations

within a family and treasured the chance to share the incredible advancement
in our understanding about disease as well as the evolution of novel treatments.

To be honest, | will greatly miss taking care of patients as part of our healthcare
team at Northwest Asthma & Allergy. | will miss hearing about what's new with
your family, and you asking about mine.

It's now fime for me to spend more fime with my family including my wife, my
three children, their significant others and my four grandchildren. In early 2025, |
will also have the privilege to serve as president of the American Academy of
Allergy, Asthma & Immunology — an organization that has meant a great deal to
me and our entire specialty during my career.

Thank you all for entrusting me with your care. | wish you and your families all the
best in the future.

Frank S. Virant MD
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